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Enbridge Gas Inc.   
50 Keil Drive North, 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
Canada 
 

June 3, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
    Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File:  EB-2022-0086 

Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project  
Intervention Request 

                                                                   
 
Enbridge Gas has reviewed the late intervention request letter for the above noted 
proceeding from IGUA, dated June 1, 2022. 
 
Enbridge Gas has no specific objections to IGUA’s request to intervene. 
 
The Company confirms that it served Notice of Application in accordance with the 
instructions set out by the OEB in its April 12, 2022 Letter of Direction, which did not 
include any direction to serve intervenors in prior proceedings. While the OEB has 
directed in the past that intervenors from prior related proceedings be notified for rates 
related applications, it does not typically do so for Enbridge Gas facilities applications. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Adam Stiers  
Manager, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
 
 
c.c. Tania Persad (Enbridge Gas Counsel) 
   Charles Keizer (Torys) 
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